
 

Boulder Associates and SABArchitects, Inc. are joining forces! 

May 17, 2023 

 
As of June 1st, Seattle-based architecture firm SABA will join BA as we expand beyond healthcare 
and into the Pacific Northwest. We are thrilled to move forward into the future together, adding 
SABA's wealth of expertise in science + technology, workplace, education, and more to BA's design 
quiver – and bringing our 40 years of experience in healthcare and senior living design to their 
market in the Pacific Northwest. Our two firms share not only the spirit of design excellence and 
client service, but a commitment to a firm culture that puts employees first. We can't wait to share 
more about SABA and why we're over the moon about this new partnership! 
 
Link to original press release: 
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